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NEWS RELEASE      

 

Chlormet To Trade On The CSE 

Vancouver, British Columbia (June 16, 2014) – Chlormet Technologies Inc. (“Chlormet” or the 

“Company”) is pleased to announce that the Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) has 

approved the listing of Chlormet’s common shares on the CSE.  

 

The Company anticipates trading on the CSE at the open on Thursday June 19, 2014 under the 

symbol “PUF”.  

 

Effective at the close of business on June 18
th

 the common shares of Chlormet will be delisted 

from the TSX Venture Exchange, pursuant to a director’s resolution dated June 10, 2014.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

“Yari Nieken” 

Interim President and CEO 

 
No stock exchange or securities regulatory authority has reviewed or accepted responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of this release. 

 

Some of the statements contained in this release are forward-looking statements, such as estimates and statements 

that describe the Issuer's future plans, objectives or goals, including words to the effect that the Issuer or 

management expects a stated condition or result to occur. Since forward-looking statements address future events 

and conditions, by their very nature, they involve inherent risks and uncertainties. 

 

 

http://www.stockhouse.ca/news/news.asp?newsid=4994046&tick=KBG##

